

MERCER

BURLINGTON

COURT APPOINTED SPECIAL ADVOCATES

BOARD OFFICERS

Andrea Stine President

Christine Baker, Esq. Vice President

Roseann Vanella Vice President

Martha Wickenden Secretary

Charles Witherspoon Treasurer

110000

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Philip Bartfield Jerry Dropcho

Damon Missouri Marge Smith

Patrizia Zita

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Lori V. Morris, Ph.D

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR

Randall Kirkpatrick

STAFF

Jillian Bonacci

Harry Cassidy

Jill Duffy, Esq.

Kyle Dyer, M.S.W.

Laura Fitzgerald, M.S.

Lynn Klionsky

Lisa Oros

Renee Paci

Ines Ramirez

Farrah Seidler, M.S.S., L.C.S.W.

Teri Triano-Davis

July 06, 2015

NJ Law Enforcement Supervisors Association, Inc.

201 Delaware Avenue Roebling, NJ 08554

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and staff of CASA for Children of Mercer and Burlington Counties and for all of the children we serve, I am writing to thank you for your generous donation to our CASA Mardi Gras Event, which was held on Saturday, February 28, 2015 at Greenacres Country Club in Lawrenceville, NJ. We received your payment for \$450.00 on 6/29/2015.

CASA for Children of Mercer and Burlington Counties is an independent, non-profit organization committed to speaking up for the best interests of abused and neglected children in Mercer and Burlington Counties. CASA works through trained community volunteers to insure that needed services and assistance are made available while helping to move children towards safe and permanent homes. CASA strives to improve the lives of those we serve by minimizing children's time in the child welfare system and maximizing the probability of a permanent placement. Your support will help us get closer to our goal of providing a CASA volunteer for every child that needs one.

We were excited to host this wonderful event and we highly value your contribution to our event and the kids we serve. Many, many, thanks for your generous support.

Sincerely,

Lori V. Morris

Executive Director

THIS CONTRIBUTION WAS AN OUTRIGHT DONATION AND NO GOODS OR SERVICES WERE GIVEN IN EXCHANGE FOR THIS GIFT. INFORMATION FILED WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL CONCERNING THIS CHARITABLE SOLICITATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE ATTORNEY GENERAL OF THE STATE OF NEW JERSEY BY CALLING (609) 292-4925. REGISTRATION WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT.